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2012 Sailing Schedule

June 23 Tune-up Race

June 30 Fourth of July Regatta

July 7 Memorial Cup Regatta

July 21 Fun Race

July 28 Moxness Cup Regatta

Aug. 4 End of the Summer Regatta

Aug. 11 Fun Race

SQUALL LINE 

Race schedule

The official sailing schedule is 

set. We hope to introduce even 

more Ten Milers to sailing.
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Sailing Hall of  Fame

Meet the six inductees into our 

inaugural Ten Mile Lake 

Sailing Club Hall of  Fame.
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2010 race results

We had more C boats out in 

races in 2010 than we’ve had 

in a decade.
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‘Cutest pirate’

New this year is a trophy for the 

“Cutest Pirate” as part of  the 

Pirate Race activities.
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2012 SAILING SEASON BEGINS
The Ten Mile Lake sailing season officially begins 
Saturday, June 23, with a couple of  important changes 
to the sailing schedule.

First, because July 4 falls on a Wednesday this year, we’ve moved 
the Fourth of  July race to June 30 and the Memorial Cup to July 
7. That way, people spending the week at the lake will be able to 
take in two races on successive Saturdays.

Second, we’ve added two “fun races” -- which can also serve as 
make-up races -- to the schedule. We all know how fickle the 
weather has been in recent years, and this will give us a chance to 

get more sailing in.

So we now have seven races in 
total: Four headline regattas, 
two fun races and a tune-up 
race.

Races begin at 1:30 p.m. 
Saturday. In case of  foul 
weather, the races will be held 
at 10 a.m. Sunday. 
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Youth sailing classes

The club has acquired a few 

small sailboats -- classes begin 

July 1.
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Boathouse papers

The untold story of  the 

Eisenhower papers found at Ten 

Mile Lake.
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Burgee boutique

The Rear Admiral has a new 

line-up of  Ten Mile Lake 

burgee wear.
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Kickoff  party

The sailing season kickoff  

party is Saturday, June 30, at 

the Moos cabin.
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http://www.tmlsailingclub.org
http://www.tmlsailingclub.org
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Youth sailing classes begin July 1 
	 Do you have children or grandchildren who might be interested in 

learning to sail?

	 The sailing club has acquired two small sailboats -- a Sailfish and a 
Snark -- and hope to borrow two or three more small boats, depending upon 
how many kids are interested.

 We’ll begin offering classes beginning Sunday, July 1, and continue 
throughout the summer. If  you’re interested, please contact Grant Moos at 
grant_moos@earthlink.net.

 Once we know how many people are interested, we’ll find the boats and 
line up our friends and neighbors in the sailing community to serve as 
instructors.

 We’re also looking for some buoys and anchors to tether these boats so please let us know if  you have extras. Thanks.  

SQUALL LINE

Adiam condimentum Purus, in Proin 
in sapien. Fusce urna,neque lacus.


 Some of  you may have read about the drafts of  former 

President Dwight D. Eisenhower’s famous farewell address that 

were “discovered” in the Moos boathouse 

two summers ago.

    Actually, we knew they were there all 

along -- right next to the Lazy Ikes (a 

fishing lure), Daredevils, hand drill and 

other flotsam we’ve accumulated over the 

last 50 years at the lake.

	 But my father (Malcolm), the chief  

speechwriter for Eisenhower in the late 1950s, said Ike (the 

president, not the lure) had told him to burn the papers. 


 My father just couldn’t bring himself  to do it, and neither 

could we after my father died 30 years ago. So these eight or so 

boxes of  official White House correspondence stayed in a 

corner of  our boathouse for decades.

	 Until, that is, we needed a place to store those large pink 

sailboat buoys I inherited from Commodore Tom Siqveland 

several years ago.


 My sister, Kathy, dragged the boxes out and said we should 

do something with them. And that’s just what we did -- shipped 

them off  to the Eisenhower Presidential Library in Abilene, 

Kansas.


 And the rest, as they say, really is history. The director of  

the library told the New Yorker magazine that the new 

documents will “change the history 

and interpretation of  the most 

famous farewell address in 

American history.”

	 But the moral of  the story is 

this:


 If  it weren’t for sailing on Ten 

Mile Lake, we would have never 

fully understood how Eisenhower’s 

historic warning of  a “military-

industrial complex” came to be.

Emily Roberts (left) shows Emma Olsen-Dufour the finer 
points of trimming a sunfish.

Eisenhower ‘boathouse papers’: The untold story   

The Boathouse, home to the Eisenhower papers for nearly 50 years.

Eisenhower 
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More fresh air in the 
2011 sailing season
	 With a first place finish in 
the Moxness Cup and second 
place finishes in the Fourth of 
July (tie), Memorial Cup and 
the End of the Summer 
Regatta (tie), Grant Moos won 
the Summer Series in 2011.  
	 Andy Nelson finished 
second overall with a first 
place finish in the Memorial 
Cup and seconds in the Fourth 
of July (tie) and Moxness Cup. 

	 Ki Hoffman finished third 
overall with first place finishes 
in the Fourth of July and the 
End of Summer regattas. 

	 For the second straight 
year, we had 10 boats show up 
at the starting line for the 
Moxness Cup -- traditionally the marquee regatta of the season.

	 Sara Olsen, Ari Hoffman and Charlie Moos were the fresh 
skippers who took to the Moxness course that started in light air and 
built throughout the afternoon into a solid southwest breeze with gusts 
up to 17 mph.

	 And it was great to see Tom Brandt, safely back from his 
deployment in Afghanistan, and his brother, Lucas, on summer break 
from West Point. The Brandt boys took third in the Moxness.  

	 See race results for a complete overview of the sailing 
season.)	

	 For updated race results during the 2011 sailing season, visit our 
website at www.tmlsailingclub.org.  

SQUALL LINE

Sail numbers
The 2012 sailing season is already 

shaping up to be a promising one. Here is a 
list of  sail numbers and who the boats are 
registered to.

TM 1   
 Putney
B 1
 Smith    

TM 2
 Nelson 
TM 3   
 Olsen  

TM 4   
 Ellerston    
TM 5   
 Crabb  
TM 6   
 Hoffman  

TM 7   
 Garbisch* 
P 7  
 Brandt (Bim)  

TM 9   
 Brandt  (Ben)
TM 10/89 
 Carlson (Mimi)  
TM 11 	 Siqveland

TM 19
 Robison   
TM 23  
 Roberts  

TM 32  
 Thomas
TM 40
 Hamsa   
TM 55   
 Brandt (Tom)   

TM 78  
 Staunton  
TM 81/38  
 Pasley  

I 88  
 Moos  
TM 88  
 Running
TM 99	 Cox

Tom Siqveland (TM 88) and Ki Hoffman 
split tacks during one race in 2011.

New TML burgee attire
	 Rear Admiral Dick Staunton, master of  

the Committee Boat, has a new line-up of  
Ten Mile Lake burgee wear this season.

The Rear Admiral 

hopes to attend the 
sailing season 
kickoff  party, 
Saturday, June 30, 

to showcase his 
new summer line 
of  shirts, belts and

other attire. 
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Ten Mile Lake

Hackensack, MN 56452

TEN MILE LAKE SAILING CLUB
599 Arlington Ave. E.

St. Paul, Minnesota 55130

Join the sailing kickoff  party at 
the Moos cabin

All sailors -- and those interested in learning more about 

sailing -- are encouraged to come to the annual sailing kickoff  

party on Saturday, June 30, at the Moos cabin. 

The party will begin shortly after the afternoon races  end -- 

usually around 4 p.m. We’ll discuss the upcoming sailing season 

and our plans to hold sailing classes for children this summer.

The Moos cabin is about a quarter mile north of  Gainey’s 

Point on the northwest shore. Check out our website at 

www.tmlsailingclub.org for directions, and to get on our mailing 

list for regular updates.   
The Ten Mile Lake Sailing Club has been having fun on the 

water since 1938. And we’re always welcoming new sailors to the 

club.

We hope to see everyone out on the lake in June, if  not 

before. And special thanks to Brad Putney and Hannah Moos for 

taking all of  the great photographs in this newsletter and on our 

website.Emma Olsen-Dufour, Amanda Olsen-Dufour, Stephanie Cox and 
Susan Cox set the costume standard for last year’s “pirate race.”
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